
From: Gigi Gallaway <gigigallaway@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 827 AM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: Dockets DG 15-155 and DC 15-289

Dear Director Howland:

DON’T APPROVE/ALLOW THE PIPELINE!!!

ALL pipelines leak, and our community is committed to renewable energy. We also need FAR less pollution on this
planet. Please PLEASE please don’t approve thisl

Thanks,
Grace Gallaway
West Lebanon
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